## Gary G. Wall 2450 Highgate Circle Anchorage, AK 99502

December 17, 2014

DEC 2 3 2014 DEC 2 3 2014

Board Support Section, ADF&G Attn: Glenn Haight P.O. Box 115526 Juneau, AK 99811-5526

Re: Support for Dr. Roland Maw as Commissioner of ADF&G

I highly recommend Dr. Roland Maw be appointed as Commissioner of the Alaska Department of Fish and Game. Dr. Maw is an excellent choice as the Commissioner due to his academic background and practical experience in regard to game management issues in Alaska.

I am an Alaska Registered Hunting Guide. Far too often past gubernatorial administrations have favored the "Fish" side of ADF&G, while ignoring the "Game" side, of the Department when selecting a Commissioner. The lack of knowledgeable senior leadership at the Commissioner level has had a negative impact on the management of Alaska's game resources.

Selection of Dr. Maw as Commissioner of the Alaska Department of Fish and Game provides for senior leadership of the department that can effectively address the complex issues, not only on the fish side, but on the game side of the Department as well. I fully support the selection of Dr. Roland Maw as Commissioner of the Alaska Department of Fish & Game.

Please contact me on my cell phone at (907) 223-4640 or at the address listed above if you have questions or would like additional information.

Sincerely,

Gary G. Wall Registered Guide